Laura Mason Chief Education Officer

Clydebank Early Learning & Childcare Centre 83 Barns Street, Whitecrook, Clydebank G81 1RD

Tel: 0141 952 1333

Date: 29/1/2019

Head of Centre: Angela Ferguson

e-mail: clydebank.ey@west-dunbarton.gov.uk

2 8 FEB 7019

West

INITIALS ACTION BY Dunbartonshire
COUNCIL

Dear Gillian,

We would like to express our heartfelt thanks for your help in the construction and siting our sheds in the garden. The children are delighted with the new resource. They have been so well constructed, we are sure they will be a fantastic resource for many years to come.

Your staff, that came to do the work were very respectful of the children and the needs of the service. On behalf of the Children, staff and parents within the service please accept our gratitude. You are very welcome to come and visit, so you can meet the children and staff and they can express their thanks in person and you will be able to see our fantastic garden space.

Yours Sincerely

Angela Ferguson

A Kene woon

Principal ELCO



